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205 Second Ave. N.  Seattle, WA 98109-4817 
  Office Phone: (206) 284-4680 

Office Hours: 9am-noon, 1pm-4:30pm, Monday 
9am-noon, 1pm-5pm, Tuesday - Friday 

  www.SacredHeartSeattle.com  
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
          Monday—Saturday                    8:00am  
          Monday—Friday                       12:10 pm 
          Tuesday                                    5:30pm 
          Saturday Vigil                         5: 30pm 
          Sunday                 9am, 11am, and 5:30pm 
 

Reconciliation: 30 min. before Daily Masses 
           Saturday 4pm-5pm 

 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
We are a Catholic community dedicated  

to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, ministered by  
the Redemptorists in the Archdiocese of Seattle. 

 

     We are a welcoming community of baptized disciples.   
     Through our Liturgy, Sacraments, Faith Formation,  
     and Pastoral Care, we dedicate ourselves to being: 

· a Sacramental Community united in God’s love 
· a Community of Faith which shares in  
   the teaching mission of Christ 
· a Community of Stewardship of time, talent, and treasure 

serving people most in need 
· a Community called to witness and proclaim  
   the Good News through the power of the Holy Spirit 

 

With the grace of God, the guidance of the Holy Spirit, and the 
maternal protection of Our Mother of Perpetual Help, we 
devote ourselves to living this mission.   
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                                                                                Fr. Lyle Konen, C.Ss.R.  
      Fr. Bill Cleary, C.Ss.R. 
      Fr. Ray Maiser, C.Ss.R. 
       Fr. Bill Peterson, C.Ss.R. 
      Fr. Timothy Watson, C.Ss.R.          
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Dear Parishioners and Friends of Sacred Heart, 
 

Are we “there” (i.e., Christmas) yet? Not quite, but our Advent preparation has officially reached 
half way. Pray that all of us have steadily advanced in spiritual growth, and continue to patiently 
and joyfully “make progress.” On the third Sunday of Advent, all Scriptural readings point us to 
be joyful. Why? Because God has loved you and me beyond measure … ways too far above  
human comprehension! During this week, give yourself a gift – reflecting on those Scriptural  
passages to savor God’s goodness again … and again.  I am certain your week will be lots more 
fun and joy-filled! 
 

One concrete joyful response to God’s goodness is evidenced through “giving tree.”  Many fami-
lies and children in Seattle will be a little warmer, a bit more hope-filled because of your kind-
ness.  Please bring your unwrapped gifts – with their attached tags – to the office during office 
hours by Friday, December 16, or at Mass next Sunday, December 18th. 
 

Another joyful moment will be this coming Wednesday, December 14th, at 7p.m., when we have 
the Simbang Gabi Mass and celebration. What an awesome opportunity to celebrate Filipino  
culture’s way of preparing for the birthday of our Savior, Jesus Christ! 
 

Next Saturday, December 17th, beginning at 9:30a.m., we will be cleaning and decorating the 
church for Christmas. Please plan your schedule to join us, even if just one hour to spare, to 
make our beautiful church a little more so. 
 

As we near the end of the year, people are accustomed to share financial blessings with charity 
causes in order to claim a good tax break. Please prayerfully consider Sacred Heart parish in 
your charitable giving. We are creating new ministries (i.e., Bereavement, Senior Adults) and 
plan to expand existing ones (i.e., social ministry, group retreats, and seminars), so we need 
your help. Our parish is now equipped to receive ON-LINE contribution. Our office needs to  
receive these gifts by the year end for you to claim it on your tax return, since we cannot post-
date checks or gifts. 
 

May you know God’s deepest joy this week…and always! 
 

Fr. Binh T. Ta, C.Ss.R. 
 
 
 

Poinsettia Envelopes” are still available for you, as a special way, to honor your loved ones this 
Advent and Christmas season. Your contribution will help decorate our sanctuary for the celebra-
tion of Jesus Christ’s birthday!  

                                          

                           THE STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE  

 

                             Annual Goal                                       $  294,000.00                
           Year to Date Goal                                                   129,950.00   
            Weekly Goal                                              5,650.00 

 

      Collections for the Week Ending December 4  

       Dec. 4th Weekend Offering                            $           4,871.00 

   Year to Date Collections*                                          111,674.00 
 

   Parish Improvement Collection                    1,340.00 
   (Actual Collected - General Improvement, net) 

 

    *Includes EFTs as of end of Oct.                $           9,984.00  

 

2012 Stewardship of Treasure Pledge Cards 
 
 

Thank you to all who have returned their 2012 pledge cards. 
We are grateful for your support. 

 

   Pledge Cards Returned:                  83 (out of 263 sent out) 
   Percent Returned:                                        32% 
   Increased Pledges from 2011:         14 
   New Pledges:                                                     37  
   Electronic Fund Transfers:                     15 (8 new) 
 
 

 Please help us reach our goal of 100% returned. Thank you 
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Sun Dec.11 9:00am     †Josephine Reilly 
    11:00am †Antonio Mircovich 
  5:30pm    Sacred Heart Parish 
Mon Dec.12 8:00am   Ryan Mulka 
  12:10pm   Ed & Fatima Bigornia 

Tue Dec.13 8:00am   Ryan Mulka 
    12:10pm †Rose Stuntz 
    5:30pm †Bill Close 
Wed Dec.14 8:00am   Ryan Mulka 
  12:10pm †Deseily de Castro 
Thu Dec.15 8:00am   Ryan Mulka 
  12:10pm †Fr. Emmett Collins, C.Ss.R. 
Fri Dec.16 8:00am   Ryan Mulka 
  12:10pm †Frederick Severance 
Sat Dec.17 8:00am   Ryan Mulka 
  5:30pm †Margret Burger 

     41st Wedding Anniversary 
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12/12 Revelation 11:19--          

12:1-6,10 
Judith 13:18  Luke 1:39-47  

12/13 Zephaniah 3:1-2,9-13 Psalms 34:2-3,6-7,17-
19,23 

Matthew 21:28-32 

12/14 Isaiah 45:6-8,18,21-25 Psalms 85:9-14  Luke 7:18-23 
12/15 Isaiah 54:1-10 Psalms 30:2,4-6,11-13  Luke 7: 24-30  
12/16 Isaiah 56:1-3,6-8 Psalms 67:2,3,5,7-8 John 5:33-36 

12/17 Genesis 49:2,8-10 Psalms 72:1-4,7,8,17 Matthew 1:1-17 
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    December 11, Third Sunday of Advent 
    -  Giving Tree Drive 
    -  Coffee Hour after the 9am & 11am Masses 
    -  Legion of Mary, Adoration Chapel,12:30pm 

 

    December 13, Tuesday 
    -  MPH Novena after 8am, 12:10pm, 5:30pm Masses  
     

          December 14, Wednesday 
    - Simbang Gabi, 7:00pm  

 

          December 17, Saturday 
    -  Posadas by La Luz de Cristo, MPH Hall, 8am-2pm 
    -  Christmas Cleanup & Decoration of the Church, 
       9:30am-2pm (or until we finish) 

Please remember Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish in you r will  and estate planning.  
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 December 24, Saturday: Christmas Eve 
 - Masses:  8:00am, 5:30pm, 8:00pm 
 - NO CONFESSIONS 
 December 25, Sunday : Christmas Day 
 - Masses:  9:00am, 11:00am (No 5:30pm Mass) 
 December 31, Saturday: New Year’s Eve 
 - Masses: 8:00am, 5:30pm (Confessions at 4:00pm) 
 January 1, 2012 Sunday: New Year’s Day 
 - Feast of Mary, Holy Mother of God 
 - Masses: 9:00am, 11:00am (No 5:30pm Mass) 

Bereavement Support Group:  Open to anyone 
who is grieving the death of a loved one. The pro-
gram consists of 8 weekly sessions beginning the 
week of Jan.16, 2012. Contact Fr. Mark at 206-284-
4680 or Roberta, Roberta@sacredheartseattle.com 
 
 

Seniors Group:  Call Fr. Mark if you would like to 
add to a growing list of events for the seniors of our 
parish/community. Or you may drop your name & 
phone number with your suggestions in the Sugges-
tion Box in the vestibule of the Church. 

                     “Simbang Gabi” 
         Traditional Filipino Advent Mass 
         December 14, Wednesday at 7pm 
 

Filipino Christmas songs performed by the Fil-Am   
Society Choir directed by Ms. Carmen Pelayre.   
Reception at the Fellowship Room follows after Mass 

Help Wanted:  Part-time Cook 
 

The Redemptorist Community at Sacred Heart 
needs a part-time cook.  The job entails cooking 
evening meals Monday through Friday (3.5 hours a 
day).  If interested, please call 206-284-4680 
during office hours. 

Giving Tree:  Please help make this a memorable 
Christmas for  ALL the kids, so please take a tag, or 
take just one more!  Please bring the unwrapped 
packages to the office by Friday, Dec.16 or at Mass 
on Dec.18.  THANK YOU! 
 

Church Cleanup & Decoration: Dec.17, Satur-
day, 9:30am to 2pm, or until we finish.  All sup-
plies and light snacks will be provided.  Sign-up 
sheets are at the vestibule. 
 

Warm Clothes Drive: Thank you for your gener-
osity! Your donations will be distributed to the shel-
ters to keep our neighbors in need warm this winter. 


